June 2021 Employee of the Month — Tanner Child

Tanner Child is our June 2021 Employee of the Month. Tanner works in our Public Works
department and does a little bit of everything in streets, culinary water, pressurized irrigation,
storm drain, wastewater, and parks. He has been with the city for two years and has his water
certification. The best parts of his job are the guys he works with and the fact that he can do
something different every day. The crew he works with enjoy being around Tanner because he
is upbeat and willing to work hard. In the words of public works director Jason Callaway,
“Tanner has really stepped up this year and has taken on the responsibility of becoming a
Wastewater Treatment Operator and taken on more responsibility in storm drain inspection
and cleaning. Tanner is a joy to work with and he makes sure to go out of his way to help his co-
workers in any way he can. He is very teachable and works very hard.”

Tanner was born and raised in Santaquin and resides here with his wife Esther and their brand-
new baby girl. They enjoy spending time in Vernon with family, riding side-by-sides, camping,
and hunting.

Tanner is a great example of a dedicated employee and real team player! Congratulations on
being nominated and recognized.



